
 

HDM\#357581\v3 

 Report #EWW 10-95 
 
 

REPORT TO CORE AREA LIQUID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
MEETING OF WEDNESDAY 27 OCTOBER 2010 

 
 
 
SUBJECT COMMONWEALTH LEGACY FUND LANDS – CORE AREA WASTEWATER 

TREATMENT PROGRAM 
 
 
ISSUE 
 
To confirm that the lands owned by the Capital Regional District (CRD) and the District of Saanich 
bounded by Finnerty Road, Arbutus Road and Haro Road are not part of the Commonwealth Legacy 
Fund Lands. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At its meeting of 13 October 2010, the Core Area Liquid Waste Management Committee received a 
presentation from a member from the public under agenda item 4, Delegations/Presentations.  The 
presentation indicated that the lands bounded by Finnerty Road, Arbutus Road and Haro Road were 
subject to the conditions set out in the Commonwealth Legacy Fund. 
 
The attached memo from Westland Resource Group provides a summary of the work that was completed 
as part of the siting process.  This memo provides a clear understanding of the lands in the area and 
confirms that the CRD and District of Saanich property in this area are not part of the Commonwealth 
Legacy Fund Lands. 
 
CONCLUSION 
 
The lands owned by the CRD and the District of Saanich in the area bounded by Finnerty Road, Arbutus 
Road and Haro Road are not subject to the conditions outlined in the Commonwealth Legacy Fund 
Lands.  This legacy fund only applies to the land in this area that is owned by the University of Victoria. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Core Area Liquid Waste Management Committee receive this report for information. 
 
 
 
 
    
Tony Brcic, PEng J.A. (Jack) Hull, MBA, PEng 
Project Manager, Core Area Wastewater Treatment General Manager, Integrated Water Services 
 Concurrence 
 
 
 
   
 Kelly Daniels 
 CAO Concurrence 
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